
Decision on payphone kiosk Adoption. 
  
Dear Chief Planning Officer,                                                                          23rd January 2024 
   
We wrote to you on the 19th October 2023 about our plan to have the phone kiosk 
02820731624 adopted. 
 
We are going ahead with the Adopt. 
 
If you want us to review this decision, you must put a request to us in writing within 21 days 
of this letter.                                                                                                                                              
We will review it and publish the outcome on www.bt.com/payphones/service within 21 
days of receiving your request. 
  
If you’ve got any questions or want to request a review, please email us at btpcfo@bt.com 

 
Thanks, 
  
Jim Blanch 
 
 
The BT payphones team 
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